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Residents Coming Together to Keep Streams Clean

Clean water is something we all value in the Northland and it�s one of the reasons many of us live 

here. But clean water doesn�t just happen; we have to work to keep it clean. A group of Duluthians is 

preparing to get down and dirty to do just that. 

The City of Duluth�s Utility Operations Department is partnering with a group of Americorps 

volunteers, along with the Western Lake Superior Sanitary District, the University of Minnesota 

Duluth, and Waste Management to clean up litter and debris from six trout streams in Duluth. The 

event is scheduled to take place on Monday, May 11th from noon until 5pm. 

Area residents are invited to join in the effort. Interested parties should call City of Duluth Project 

Coordinator Chris Kleist at 218-730-4063 for more information. 
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